NORTH CHELMSFORD WATER DISTRICT
‘ P.O. Box #655
North Chelmsford, MA 01863-0655
Tel. (978) 251-3931 Fax. (978) 251-1181

The Monthly Meeting of the Board of Water Commissioners of the North
Chelmsford Water District was held on April 1, 2024 at the Washington Street Office.
The meeting was convened at 4:05 p.m. with Commissioners Bruce Clark, and Robert
Leavitt, Superintendent Paul Pires, and Daysha Morell.

Commissioner Clark made a motion to accept the minutes of the March 4, 2024
Monthly Meeting, seconded by Commissioner Leavitt, the motion passed.

Paul Pires said that Mass. DEP reimbursed us.

Paul Pires will discuss PFAS with the Town and the Carbon Exchange.

The Town will be repairing Middlesex Street near the Rail Road tracks and Paul
Pires will replace pipes and valves at that time.

The Executive Housing Office has a grant for the housing project at 255 Princeton
Street.

The State will be distributing funds from the Federal Government for PFAS.

Total Dissolved solids will be checked and see how to remedy if needed

Our next Meeting will be May 6, 2024 at 4:00 p.m.

Commissioner Leavitt made a motion to adjourn at 4:25 p.m. seconded by
" Commissioner Clark; the motion passed.

Respectfully Submitted,

Robert M. Leavitt, Clerk



